PORT OF

NOTIFICATION OF NON-MANDATORY SITE VISIT FOR
IFB/PAG-001-21 ULTRA LOW SULFUR DIESEL

NOVEMBER 3, 2020
ALL BIDDERS MUST ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS NOTICE ON AREA PROVIDED BELOW AND
RETURN COPY TO PAG PROCUREMENT OFFICE: Fax: (671) 472-1439 or Email:

pagprocurement@portofguam.com , Mark Cabrera macabrera@portofguam.com , and Pia Castro at:
pacastro@portofguam.com.

SCHEDULED SITE VISIT AT PORT AUTHORITY OF GUAM
TIME AND DATE: FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 6, 2020 AT 10:00AM
The following will be required for this visit:

a. A copy of a valid photo I.D. to be submitted NLT than 4:00 PM Wednesday,
November 4, 2020, and will have to be furnished at the time of the visit as
required by Port Police. Site visit will be conducted on the Port compound and
we will initially meet at the Port Police Badging Office.

b, Please ensure that you and or your representative bring their personal
protective equipment {PPE) as the Port will not be providing such. PPE required
are as follows:

i.  Hard Hat
ii. Safety Vest
ili. Closed Toed Shoes

c. Al bidders must wear a mask, practice social distancing, and must sanitize their
hands during the site visit. Please do not attend if you are feeling ill, or have
any flu like symptoms.

Failure to meet the deadline to provide photo copy of I.D. or showing up without the proper PPE prior
to the site visit will disqualify you from participation. Cellphones will be allowed for taking pictures or
videos of only project referenced in the IFB and not of Port Operations or Naval Facilities. We will begin

promptly so please arrive early.
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RORY J. RESPICIO
GENERAL MANAGER
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